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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Relationships & Sex Education  

In the summer term, children will be covering the Relationships & Sex  
Education (RSHE) part of the PSHE curriculum through their usual Jigsaw 
PSHE lessons which will include watching animations.  

If you would also like the opportunity to view one of the animations 
before we show them to your child, please get in touch. You may like to 
discuss issues related to this topic with your child; however, you may 
prefer to wait until your child approaches you after the sessions. If you 
have any questions prior to us beginning this piece of learning, please 
feel free to contact us beforehand.  

As Parents and Carers you do have the right to withdraw your child from 
Sex & Relationships education.  To do this, you must formally have a 
meeting with your child’s class teacher or Miss Furnish to ensure that 
there is a clarity on what you are withdrawing from.  The relationships, 
health and science learning is statutory and you can find out more about 
what is covered as part of our statutory curriculum and what as parents 
you can withdraw from on our website; visit: 

Parents > Letters 2022/2023 > Click on RSHE outline 2023.pdf  
 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Mitchell 


